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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Todays Volunteers                                      Sunday, October 15
Building Steward: Kent R.
Facebook Moderator: Jen A.
Nursery: Gary & Amy B,
Ushers: Bill L. & Glenn S.
Welcome Table: Wendy W.
Welcome Ministry: Don & Nina L.
                                                                                       

                          Ian Stewart
    Youth and Family Pastor

                         pastorian@tlefc.org

Give
To give to the ministry of TLEFC, offerings can be
placed in the boxes at the back of the sanctuary, or you
can give online at tlefc.org/give. You can also give online
by scanning the QR code on the right. 

Jeff K.
TBD
Stauffer Family
Bill L. & Wayne C.
Patty K.
Brad & Barb L.

Tim Beyer
Senior Pastor
pastortim@tlefc.org

Old-Fashioned Hymn Sing

PRAYER
An Invitation to Hope

Psalm 32

3 Eagle Half Marathon
We are still looking for volunteers for the church's aid station for the 3 Eagle
Half Marathon on October 14. This is a great opportunity to help the
community and cheer on the runners, including many from our congregation.
Please contact Nate Koch at nathankoch@gmail.com if you can help.

Join us this afternoon in the sanctuary at 4:00 to sing with Eric Gustafson.

Women’s Common Ground
Ladies, mark your calendars for the fall kick off of Common Ground.
Thursday, October 19, 6:30-8:00.
We are looking forward to seeing you then.
Contact Lisa Miller at lisa.miller1634@gmail.com with any questions.
Camp Daniel
Camp Daniel is one of our Missions that we support as a church. Interested
in learning more about disabled ministry? Evan and Annissa Hartwig will
be sharing in person with our congregation on Sunday Oct 22.                       
In addition, there will be coffee and dessert with the Hartwigs at the
Werner's home 7090 Timbershore Lane TL from 7-8:30 Oct 21. 

Highway Clean-UP
Faith Lutheran is looking for additional volunteers for October 8 (today).     
Wear boots, bring gloves; meet at their church at 10:30.                                    
Must be at least 11 years old for this community project. 



We are a community that strives to REACH people with the
gospel of Jesus Christ, GROW to be like Christ, and SERVE

others.

THREE LAKES EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH

Confession of our sins, both to God and to others,
removes from us the burden of unconfessed sin
and allows us to experience the blessedness of

forgiveness.

1) The Blessedness of Forgiveness

2) The Burden of Unconfessed Sin

3) Confession: The Path from Burden to Blessedness

Ladies’ Bible Study
Ladies' Bible Study this fall will be a 10-week study on prayer by Sheila
Walsh. Book and study guide are available in the church office for $22.
Study begins Oct 30/31 and will be offered at church 6pm Mondays and
8:30am Tuesdays. Come prepared by reading chapters 1&2 in the book
and have lesson #1 complete in the workbook.                                                                                
Questions?  Contact Donna Russell 715-499-0360                

PRAYER STUDIES AND GROUPS

Practicing the Way
Dig deeper into the practice of prayer with Practicing the Way. 
John Welsh will lead a group starting October 15th during the Sunday
School Hour in the church library.
Dave and M.A. Ogren will lead a group at the Children’s Museum in Eagle
River on a weekday evening. Day and time are still TBD.
If interested, talk to the leader, or fill out a connect card expressing your
interest and someone will be in touch.

PRAYER
An Invitation to Hope

Praying the Bible
This morning, during the Sunday school hour, Pastor Tim will lead a
short lesson from the book Praying the Bible by Donald S. Whitney -
followed by an extended time of prayer utilizing the principles from
the book. There are 50 free copies of the book available for anyone who
is interested. This will take the place of our usual Cross-training class
for the length of the prayer sermon series.

J.R.R. Tolkien Study
The Tolkien study will start up again on Monday, November 6th. We
will start the 3rd and final volume of Lord of the Rings, "The Return of
the King." If you would like to join but haven't read the first two
volumes, you've got over a month to catch up. The group meets every
other Monday and should finish the book around the beginning of
April.                                                                                                                                      
Reach out to Nate Koch at nathankoch@gmail.com with any questions.


